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The office of the Company will remain as heretofore at No. 198 
St. James Street.

In conclusion, the Trustees have the satisfaction of noting the 
large amount of land prepared for sale. This will leave the Super­
intendent and his assistants more at liberty to devote their time and 
attention to the ornamentation and keeping of this fine property in 
better order than it was possible to do in forme, years. A large 
amount of labor has been expended during the past few years, in 
preparing lots to supply the demand and give the Cemetery a 
uniform appearance.

The Superintendent and his assistants have performed their duties 
to the satisfaction of the Trustees.

The proposition of the City Council alluded to in last year’s 
report, to take possession of the Papineau Road Cemetery for a 
public square has, so far resulted in nothing.

The accounts of the Treasurer, duly audited, are presented 
herewith.

The whole respectfully submitted.

JAMES McDOUGALL,

President.
Montreal, 8th April, 1886.
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